AMALGAMATED TRANSIT UNION LOCAL 279
2212 GLADWIN CRESCENT, UNIT C9, OTTAWA, ONTARIO K1B 5N1
(613) 738-3177 FAX (613)526-1696

NOTICE

DATE: March 13, 2024
TO: All A.T.U., Local 279 Members
From: Chuck Fitzpatrick, Secretary Treasurer

SUBJECT: Vote on the Proposed By-Law Changes.
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Please be advised that the By-Law changes that were
presented at the last General Membership Meeting held on
March 13, 2024, will be discussed and voted on at the
next General Membership Meeting to be held on April 9,

2024,
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Chuck Fitzpatrick
Secretary Treasurer March 13, 2024



